
Nor. 27th, 1906 4M
My dear King,

Referring to your letter of the 17th inat., I 
have had much pleasure In arranging to send you copy of the 
Criminal Code ae It la to appear In the Revised Statutes, end 
hope this may be of uae to your Father In the work he la engagée 
upon. It la, of course, In the meantime confidential, aa the 
Revision haa not yet been confirmed by Parliament.

I remain,
Your a faithfully,

e ( Q On--- (C
/W.I.Mackenzie King,Esq.,

Deputy Minister of Labour 
Ottawa
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